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O U R F I R S T M E E T I N G WILL BE 
held at the Talbot Restaurant, London Walk, 
Moorgate E.C. on Wednesday, 9th October, 
time 6-30 p.m. This will be a quiz and we 
look forward to seeing you all, with plenty 
of questions to ask, to keep our Mr. J. K. 
Glass, who will be in the chair as usual, busy. 

Autumn Tournament 

Apart from the weather we had a very 
successful meeting on Wednesday, the 4th at 
Walton Heath with an entry of 86. Thanks 
to the directors of the club we had both the 
old and new courses to play on. The Tour-
nament was 36 holes, four ball, better ball 
Stableford, f of individual handicap with 
competitors changing courses in the afternoon. 

The first prize aggregate was won by D. 
Place and Partner with 80 points; 2nd, A. M. 
Cooke and Partner, 75; 3rd, E. Folkes and 
Partner, 74; 4th, J. Rennie and Partner, 74. 
Best morning round—1st Prize, G. Hitchcock 
and Partner, 39 points; 2nd, E. James and 
Partner, 39. Best afternoon—1st Prize, A. 
Fordham and Partner, 41 points; 2nd Prize, 
D. Kirkpatrick and Partner, 41. Messrs. J. K. 
Glass and D. Craig took over for the prize-
giving, and Miss Paul, the Lady Secretary 
very kindly presented them. After the usual 
thanks given to all concerned, Mr. Glass sug-
gested the next best place was the nineteenth. 

Association Ties 
I would like to mention I still have a few 

Association Ties left, and will be pleased to 
send one to anyone on application. 

New Member 
We welcome to the Section Mr. E. R. 

West, 268 Arne Avenue, Parkstone, Dorset. 

NORTHERN 
By J. Parker 

Chairman: Hon. Secretary: 
S. BAII.ES S Goit Stock Terr., Harden, 

Bingley, Yorks. 

November Lecture 
T H E FIRST L E C T U R E O F THE 

winter programme will be given on Tuesday, 
12th November. We have been fortunate to 
get Mr. J. R. Escritt, Assistant Director of 
S.T.R.I., who has recently visited America 
in connection with his work and he will give 
a talk on greenkeeping in that country. 
Members will be circularised nearer the date 
as to venue, etc. Make a note of the date. 
It is hoped that members will support the 
events arranged in the winter months. 
Remember these are for your benefit. 

Autumn Tournament 
Members are reminded that the closing 

date for entries for the Autumn Tournament 
to be played on Thursday, 17th October over 
the course of the West Bowling Golf Club is 
Tuesday, 8th October. 

Messrs. S. Jolly and L. Lowcock 
I am sure that members will be pleased to 

hear that both of them are steadily improving 
after their recent illnesses and I am sure we 
wish them continued improvement to good 
health. 

Handicaps 
The following adjustments of handicaps 

have been made : — J . Readhead 15, E. Munns 
15, D. Storey 10. 

New Member 
We welcome to the Section the following 

new member: F. Hall, 50 Bexley Grove, 
Leeds 8 (Assistant Templenewsam Golf Club). 

Annual Tournament 
I am sure all members of the Section will 

wish me to congratulate on their behalf, the 
team of K. Driver, A. Crawford and D. 
Roberts on winning the Jubilee Cup for 
Inter-Section Competition. 

MISCELLANEOUS 
PROFESSIONALS AND GREENKEEPERS h a v i n g 

stocks of used golf balls contact Sparkbrook 
Golf Ball Co., 295 Highgate Road, Stoney 
Lane, Birmingham, with a view to filling 
export orders. 


